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End of the Easy Access Service 
 

 

 1 

  

Attention: Participants 

Priority: Low 

Topic:  END of the Easy Access Service 

 

Dear Client, 
Please be informed that the Easy Access Service will be suspended starting from the second half of 
2020 in conjunction with the release of 4.0 version of the T2S platform. 
 
The changes to the contractual and regulatory documentation, to cancel the Service provisions, will be 
made after the closing of the Service. 
 
 
 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE WRITE TO: 

Italy Regulation:  

e-mail: regulation&posttrading@lseg.com 
 


